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Literacy updates:
We began our Life Science Unit 
of Study on Monday.  Boy, are 

these kids inquisitive!  We have 
launched our research and 

discovery station, as well as a 
lap-top mini lab to focus soley 
on delving into our wonderings 
that have been posted on our 
RAN (Reading and Analyzing, 

Non-fiction) chart.  Encourage 
your child to talk about what 
they are curious about.  This 

may lead into a research 
project at home!  This is a great 

way to connect to the 
classroom AND kids are always 
proud to share what they did 

with the rest of us!
Finally - Look out for some 

“budding botanists” as we plant 
rye grass and wheat after MEA.  

News from the PTO
There are two PTO-sponsored volunteer opportunities next week! Please 

sign up to help!
 

1.  Fall Conferences - Teacher Pot-Luck Meal
A variety of volunteers are needed to bring food, utensils and plates, and to 

help with set-up and take down on Wednesday, November 2 for the 
Parent-hosted Teacher Potluck Meal. Items are dropped off on Wednesday 
by 3:00 pm in the staff break room and dishes can be picked up after 7:30 

that night. Please use the link below to sign up to donate or help!
Fall Conference Teacher Potluck Sign-Up

2.      Scholastic Book Fair is coming!
The Book Fair will available for classes to visit on Tuesday afternoon and 
Wednesday and will be open on Wednesday from 4-8 and Thursday from 

12-8 for families to visit and shop! You will have the opportunity to buy books 
for yourself and also donate books to your child’s classroom. All proceeds 

from the book fair go to buy more books for our school!! Your help is needed 
to make the event successful. Please use the link below to help staff the book 

fair!

General information:
•No School:  11/3-11/4

•Hope to see you at 
conferences next week!!!  
Sign up here if you still 

need to schedule.

You’re invited
 •Come and trick or treat at 

my house! It is a yearly 
tradition, so come on 

over...I would love to see 
the kids in their costumes.  
Stop by anytime between 

4:30-8:30 p.m. on 
Halloween.  

My address is 3805 
Chatham Rd. Eagan  
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